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December hot dog day will be                      
replaced with Christmas Potluck 

Lunch - Thurs. Dec. 12th 

Dress Theme:  
Christmas Wear /
Winter Formal 

 

Next hot dog day will be Thursday,                           

January 9, 2020 

November 26, 2019 

ENCHANT SCHOOL  

Box 3010, Enchant, AB T0K 0V0  

Phone:  739 -3770    Fax:  739 -3945 

Student/Parent/Staff Newsletter  

Dates to Remember:                         
Nov. 28 - Hot Lunch  - Spaghetti           

Nov. 29 - No School                                    

Dec. 09 - No School                                    

Dec. 10 - German Christmas                  

     Program - 7:00 PM                           

Dec. 12 - Christmas Potluck - 

     11:35 AM                                        

Dec. 18 - Christmas Concert               

     7:00 PM                                      

Dec. 20 - No School 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS                     
December 20, 2019                                  

to                                                           
January 6, 2020 

First Day back                                  
Tuesday, January 7, 2020 

CHRISTMAS POLUCK HOT LUNCH 

Thursday, December 12th 

Families have been sent out a 
letter inviting them to be part 
of our Christmas Potluck Lunch 
by donating one potluck dish 
serving 8 people.   

This year we are asking parents with the last name 
beginning with: 

A through F to bring a dessert 

G through O to bring salad/fruit/vegetable dish 

P through Z to bring a main dish 

 

REMINDER:  Have items at the school by 11:00 AM                          
Lunch is at 11:35 AM 

Please make sure your name is on all dishes, bowls, etc. 

#ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓ ÂÒÉÎÇÓ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÁÎÄ ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓ ÔÏÇÅÔÈÅÒȠ ÉÔ ÈÅÌÐÓ ÕÓ ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅ ÔÈÅ 
ÌÏÖÅ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÌÉÖÅÓ ×Å ÃÁÎ ÏÆÔÅÎ ÔÁËÅ ÆÏÒ ÇÒÁÎÔÅÄȢ -ÁÙ ÔÈÅ ÔÒÕÅ ÍÅÁÎÉÎÇ 
ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÌÉÄÁÙ ÓÅÁÓÏÎ ǢÌÌ ÙÏÕÒ ÈÅÁÒÔ ÁÎÄ ÈÏÍÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÍÁÎÙ ÂÌÅÓÓÉÎÇÓȢ 

German Christmas Program                                      
 - Dec. 10 - 7:00 pm 

Christmas Concert                                                        
 - Dec. 18 - 7:00 pm 

Jr. High curling                                                 
 - Thursday, Dec. 19 

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ōƻȄ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƻǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ /ƻƴŎŜǊǘ ǘƻ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ƛǘŜƳǎ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ                
ƭƻŎŀƭ ŦƻƻŘ ōŀƴƪΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǳǎ ōȅ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀ 
ƴƻƴ-ǇŜǊƛǎƘŀōƭŜ ƛǘŜƳ ƻǊ ŎŀǎƘ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƻŘ 
ōŀƴƪ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘΦ   



PAGE 2  2019-20 -  ISSUE 4 

PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE - December 2019 

November finished with our Missoula Childrenôs Theatre performance of Jack and the Beanstalk.  It was a 
wonderful evening and a big THANK YOU goes out to our two directors ï Taylor Priday and Payton Hart-
wick.  To put on a performance in a week is a phenomenal task and as a school we appreciate their hard ef-
forts to make this the best one yet!   Another big THANK YOU to the Enchant School Advisory Council for 
funding this big event. 

December is a wonderful time where students have begun practicing and preparing for two special events.   
Our German students have been practicing their prayers, songs and hymns in class preparing for the Ger-
man Christmas Program which will take place on Tuesday December 10th at 7:00PM.  Thank you to Mrs. 
Greta Unrau for helping to prepare the students the past couple of weeks. 

All students have begun or will be practicing, now that Missoula is done, for the 
school Christmas Concert that will be held on Wednesday December 18th at 
7:00PM.  Thank you to all of the teachers for their hard work in getting the stu-
dents ready for this special event.  It is always a special time for our students and 
of course we hope that Santa is able to join us that evening.  Many, many times 
he has been able to join us and we appreciate this as we know he is very, very 
busy at this time of year preparing for all of his deliveries that take place for 
Christmas day.  Please bring a non-perishable food item or two for the food 
bank when attending this event. 

One other special event that takes place in December is our Christmas Potluck Lunch.  The 
6th Annual Potluck Lunch will take place on Thursday December 12th at 11:35AM.  A notice is 
coming home to families today and it outlines which families are to send a salad, main 
course, or dessert.  Please remember to put your first name and last name on any dishes you 
send so that we can make sure they are returned after the meal.  See the 
note for more instructions. 

Cold Weather/Warm Clothing - The snowy weather that has occurred during the past cou-
ple of weeks is a good reminder for parents and students to make sure your child is wearing 
warm clothing to school.  Whether on the bus or walking to school, a good winter jacket will 
keep your child warm.  Toques, mitts/gloves and boots will also be good as the weather 
changes to become colder; so bundle up to stay warm!   

BUS LANE (DROPPING OFF STUDENTS BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL) ï 
Parents are reminded to use the school parking lot or the area by the mailboxes to 
drop off their children at the beginning or end of the day.  The bus lane is designated just for bus-
es in the morning to provide a safe drop off of students, and then for students to board the bus 
safely at the end of the day.   Best practice would be to use the staff parking lot to the north of the 
school as it will not interfere with the buses or students when outside at recess times as well.  
Safety of our students is of utmost importance here at our school.  Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation!!  

 
Christmas holidays begin on Friday December 20th and the first day back is Tuesday January 7th.  On behalf 
of the staff, I would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  May your holiday 
season be filled with joy and happiness with your family and friends! 

 
Have a blessed Christmas season, 
 
Mr. Kelly Schmidt 
Principal 
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CLASSROOM NEWS 

Grade 3/4 News 

The Christmas season is fast approaching in the grade 3/4 classroom. We will be 
putting up our class Christmas tree this week, and will be busy practicing for our 
concert. The students are also completing a novel study - The Fantastic Mr. Fox - 
with our student 
teacher, Miss M. 
They are loving it! 
One of our Art 
projects even re-
lates to the book, 
as students are 
creating foxes us-
ing colouring & 
tissue paper! 

Kindergarten has had an exciting month of learn-
ing to listen for rhyming words, counting objects 
and extending our knowledge about bears.  We 
are looking forward to practicing our Christmas 
song for the school Christmas concert as well as 
participating in Christmas related activities.   

The grade 5/6 class is learning all about poetry with Miss Pickerell.  
We have just started practicing for the Christmas Concert and are 
looking forward to our annual service learning project with our 
Reading Buddies. 

Thank you to all the parents who came out to Parent/Teacher inter-
views.  If there are parents who were not able to attend but would 
still like to meet, please feel free to call me at the school. 

SCHOOL-WIDE BAKE SALE 

It's time for our annual Reading Buddies Service Project bake 
sale! 

* We are asking all families to bring a batch of freshly-baked 
items (1 doz cookies, 1 pan of pre-cut squares, etc.) to the 
school, between Dec 2-6. 

* The actual sale will take place during lunch on December 10, 
11, & 12. Items are $0.25/each. 

* Money raised will be donated to a charity, decided on by the 
students! 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ млΣ мм ϧ мн                    
ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ƭǳƴŎƘ 

LǘŜƳǎ ϷΦнр ŜŀŎƘ 


